
St. Jude The Apostle School 
Cheerleading Program 

 
The St. Jude’s cheerleading program is open to all 

girls in grades K-8.  Try outs are held in the spring in 
order to form our team roster and to select team 
captains. If your daughter would like to join the team 
post try outs, please contact a cheer moderator for 
details.   
 Cheerleaders perform at several school functions 
including pep rallies, the parish/school carnival, 
Grandparent’s Day, Open House and some home games 
for our athletic teams.  
 The cheerleaders are expected to attend weekly  
practices on Tuesday afternoons from 3-4:30pm on 
campus.   
 The cheerleaders participate in quarterly 
teambuilding parties planned by parent volunteers.  In 
addition, the cheerleaders and their parents go on spirit 
missions throughout the year to spread cheer to St. Jude 
families in need of some support and “pawsitive” 
wishes.   

Our season begins in August with a one- day cheer 
camp in the Parish Hall.  Weekly practices begin in 
September and conclude in April.   

Please contact one of our moderators with any 
questions about the cheer program.  
 
Melissa Bachelor- minibachelor@gmail.com 
Denise Vona- denisevona@gmail.com 
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